
Dear Public Testimony, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. While I commend the city council for its 
attention to the KCATA funding shortfall, Ordinance 250382 will force major cuts to long-term 
“Vision Zero” and bicycle investments to provide a short-term funding patch that will not resolve 
any of the underlying funding issues. The vision zero program and bicycle programs are already 
behind schedule - these proposed cuts will only worsen those delays. Please do not defund these 
improvements just because this long-foreseen shortfall was allowed to develop into an emergency. 
 
Regards,  
Peter Kintner  
4129 Harrison St 
Kcmo, MO 64110 

 

 


